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Red Nose Day is back and we are excited to be fundraising for this appeal by inviting all children and staff 

to wear something Red on Friday 18th March 2022 for a small donation. 

The children can wear a full, red outfit or just one red item! They are also welcome to wear a red nose    

available online or in shops. The children can also come in with a face painted red nose and we will have 

red face paint in school should they want one. 

 



* On Friday 24th March 2022, we are joining with other schools in the UK to wear blue and yellow in support of 

Ukraine. Rather than ask for £1 we are going to collect donations at the school gates, this is because we are 

aware that we also have comic relief on Friday 18th March 2022. 

By donating items locally, no matter how big or small, we can help make a difference to the Ukrainian      

refugees. 

Donations can include: first aid kits, toiletries, sleeping bags, warm clothing and arts supplies/ books/ toys for      

children/ tents/ non-perishable food etc… 

We will gently and sensibly share some information with the children and take part in activities all day to 

raise the importance of peace in our world.   

We will collect donations on a daily basis from Friday 24th March 2022. Boxes will be left at each key stage 

entrances. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Friday 24th March 2022 
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Thursday 7th April 2022 

We would like to invite you all to our school exhibition celebrating the fantastic work  

accomplished by our children and our team. Our school has been proudly involved 

in an exciting curriculum project entitled: Home Sweet Home – Newcastle upon Tyne.  

It will be a great opportunity to share all the wonderful learning completed by our 

children. You will have the opportunity to visit all classes from nursery to Year 6 and 

also take part in activities in each class linked to the Newcastle themed topics.  

We are looking forward to welcome all our families including grandparents and 

friends back to our school.  

In order to welcome all our families that day, here are the timings for the exhibition: 

Nursery/ Reception/ Year 1/ Year 1-2/ Year 2: 3.30 p.m. to 4.15 p.m. 

Year 3/ Year 4/ Year 5/ Year 6: 4.15 p.m. -  5.15 p.m. 


